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1. Current composition of the College 

Recently the composition of the College of Oncology was updated. 

2. Activities in 2017 

In 2017, updates of following guidelines were put on the website. This work is coordinated by 

Jacques De Grève. 

Members of the College are also involved in different commissions. Especially the 

collaboration with the Cancer Center is intense. The College is currently a key member of the 

RIZIV/INAMI commission on ‘Centralisation of care in pancreatic and oesophageal cancer’.  

First meetings with different stakeholders were conducted in preparation of a round table on 

‘cancer survivorship’.  

3. Proposed actions for 2018 

POINT OF ACTION: preparation of roundtable on ‘survivorship’ which is planned in Q4 2018.  

POINT OF ACTION: visibility of the College.   

- In collaboration with the Cancer Center, the website of the College will be update. The 

College website will be integrated in the website of the Cancer Center. 

POINT OF ACTION: update of guidelines 

- The guidelines update and management are still an important task of the College. Also 

this year we’ll put a lot of effort to have guidelines for most of the tumor types. More precisely 

updates on oesophageal and pancreatic cancer are planned?  

 

 


